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GRADING DAY!
SUNDAY 2 FEBRUARY 2020

We will be grading our invited members on Sunday 2 February
THERE WILL BE NO TRAINING ON FEBRUARY 2
ONLY THOSE INVITED WILL NEED TO ATTEND

. BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS FOR THE MONTH

LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO ACADEMY
would like to wish you a

HAPPY BIRTHDAY for this coming month of JANUARY ¢ FEBRIUARY 2020
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FOLLOW LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO @
AGCADEMY ON OUR NEW INSTAGRAM PAGE!!

STUDENT HANDBOOK

Please continue to familigrise yourselves ahd your child with our
LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO ACADEMY STUDENT HANDBOOK
This handbook will have a |ot of information for all Parent’s Guardians and
Students, from the Clubs hew Code of Conduct (Tenets and Qaths), how we
expCt all our Students (and Parents) to behave towards one ahother as well as in
the Dojang (Martial Arts Training Area) to showing you how to tie your (Child’s)
belt which we expect all students to Khow

Any further queries you may have on this, please inform
Valerie Sandiford, Club SeCretary at [ondonallstarstaekwondoaCademy@gmail.com
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FUONDING SUCCESS FROM GI_L

befter for everyone

London All Stars Taekwonhdo AcCademy
had applied and beenh successful in gaining funding for
hew equipment for the Club and it has been great!
A Big Thank You to GLL
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LASTA CROWDFUNDING

£115

raised of £2,000 target by 5 supporters

Make a donation or donate monthly

o]
5

We’re raising £2,000 to help Lohdoh All Stars Taekwohdo Academy fund local
community Children to learn Taekwondo and gain disCipline, self esteem and Confidence

Don’t forget to share our Crowdfunding page helping us to raise money for our
aCademy, SO we Cah better support the Club and itS members the best we Can.
To find out more CliCk on the link below and please share the link to as manhy of your
friends and family members as You Cah and help support us, support you
Thank you to0 all those who have dohated so far this has been very much apprecCiated
https://Www.justgiving.com/Crowdfunding/londonallstarstaekwondoaCademy

‘Please help us reach o0
ries please inform

——Valerie Gandiford, Club Secretary at [ondohallstarstaekwondoaCademy@gmail.
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Thank %@u/

AND FINALLY.......Thank you all

LONDON ALL STARS TAEKWONDO ACADEMY would like to thanhk all the mums and dads and
guardians and all the children for their commitment and hard work over the years, ahd we will continue
t0 WOork in parthership With parents and guardians to continhue providing a community led club, ruh by

passionate and supportive Coaches supporting your Children to reach their full potential
James, Claude, Gilroy ¢ Valerie (Club seCretary)

James Williams Claude Williatms Gilroy Wright
Instructor Instructor Instructor
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